
 
 

 

 

DATE: August 1, 2013 

TO: Mark Depedrina, Fort Modular   

FROM: Kenyon Clarke, Abbotsford School District 

SUBJECT: Thank You for Amazing Service. 

 

 

 

Mark, Bryan 

 

Re: Fort Modular supply and installation of a new built 10’x24’ modular Learning Assistance 

classroom. 

 

On behalf of the Abbotsford School District I would like to thank Fort Modular for excellence in 

attention to customer service while custom building and installing a Learning Assistance 

classroom for a small rural school. 

Fort Modular’s ease to work with, continuous open lines of communication, and attention to 

detail was all appreciated by Abbotsford School District as we in turn realized a great product, 

very reasonably priced and custom built just as we had requested. 

 

Thanks Again 

Kenyon Clarke 

Project Coordinator 

SD#34 Abbotsford BC. 
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